
Temporary Change to Resit Allowances 

(Covid-19 enforced) 

Context 

In response to the Covid-19 pandemic the University has made the decision to adhere to normal 

quality and standards approaches with regard to progression requirements at all levels of study.  

However, in order to facilitate support mechanisms, and to ensure equitability of the student 

experience across the University the Covid-19 Teaching and Assessments team were asked to 

consider the regulations for resit allowances.  The team concluded that for the Academic year 2019/20 

only (or until Social Distancing regulations are lifted) the following addition to UGT and PGT 

regulations would apply. 

Update: This regulation will also be applied for the 2020/21 Academic Year.

Resit Allowances in All Programmes at All Levels 

The maximum allowable number of resits permitted by normal University regulations will not apply 
for the academic years 2019/20 and 2020/21.   

Students may be granted resit opportunities in all modules of study in which they are currently 

enrolled.  This will apply to all levels of study.  This will not compromise normal Board of 

Examiners decision-making processes. 


